
Hello, Parents! 
 
The girls had so much fun this session! We explored different kinds of poetry, and then the 
girls wrote their own poems about a topic or their choice. Be sure to ask them about it. :) 
Afterwards, we played a drawing game. It's a LIT favorite! 
 
Just to remind you all, the next session is Oct. 26, 2018. Can't wait to see all of the girls 
then! 
 
--Mae on behalf of LIT 
 


